## **BELGO PAC NEEDS YOU!!**

Nominations for the 2022/2023 PAC are happening at the MAY 17<sup>th</sup> PAC meeting, and we'd LOVE to see you there!! Every spring, our school community elects an executive team for our PAC. ALL Belgo parents are members of the PAC! Every school must have a PAC to be eligible to receive Provincial gaming grants. Please take a moment to review the positions.

The following positions are required to be filled:

1. President

4. Secretary

2. Vice President

5. Co-PAC representative

3. Treasurer

(Please refer to the Belgo Website; click on the PAC information tab, for a detailed description of each position)

Nomination Submission Deadline is 6pm on May 13<sup>th</sup>, 2022. Elections will be held on May 17<sup>th</sup>, 2022 at the Belgo PAC AGM, 6:30pm in the Belgo Library.

(You may nominate yourself or any other Belgo Parent. If you are nominating another parent, this individual must accept their name and be brought forward and nominated at election)

You can submit nominations via Email: bge.pacpresident@sd23.bc.ca